
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Autism Internet and Social Media Safety 
A Free Workshop 

February 20, 2025 
6:00pm-7:30pm 

Fisher Middle School 
1325 Lower Ferry Road 

Ewing, NJ 
 
While there are so many benefits to the internet, we also need to consider the risks such as 
cyber bullying, exposure to explicit content, privacy breaches, scams, and other online 
enticement and exploitation. These risks can lead to face-to-face meetings and victimization. 
There is much we can do to significantly decrease risk and keep our autistic children and adults 
safer online.  
 
This session will cover specific strategies for: 

 Talking to Your Child/Student About Internet Safety 
 Setting Rules and Boundaries 
 Managing Risk Including Safety Measures to Implement on the Device and with Your 

Child/Student 
 Choosing Content 
 Resources- Incredible Great Concrete Tools/Lessons 

 
Go to www.poac.net and register today or scan the QR code below: 
 
 


